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TOWN OF PIKE ROAD WELCOMES SHOPS, SERVICES TO GROWING TOWN CENTER
Anchored by Publix, Over a Dozen Businesses Will Call Shops at Pike Road Home

PIKE ROAD, Ala — Spring is always an exciting time in the Town of Pike Road, and this year is no different. The Town of Pike
Road is pleased to wish a warm “Welcome Home” to more than a dozen businesses that will soon open in the Shops at
Pike Road development, anchored by a Publix supermarket.

Located near the intersection of Pike and Vaughn Roads, the Shops at Pike Road provide the next step of development for
the growing town center. The new Publix supermarket will serve as the anchor of the shopping center, flanked by a variety
of shops, personal services, and other amenities. At this time, secured tenants include Sol Restaurante Mexicano &
Taqueria, Sushi Fresh, The Jackson Clinic and Urgent Care, Jim Massey’s Cleaners & Laundry, Roses + Woods Boutique,
Royal Nails, Exist; Beautifully Salon, Smiles From Us Pediatric Dentistry & Family Orthodontics, and Alfa Insurance. The
Trotman Company, Inc., who developed the Shops at Pike Road, said there are three remaining spaces available for lease.
Brantley Bank & Trust will also open this spring in the retail corridor.

According to Publix, the Pike Road store will open to serve the public on March 24, 2021. Information regarding openings
for the additional businesses in and around the Shops at Pike Road will be available soon on an individual basis. To learn
more about the Shops at Pike Road, visit www.thetrotmancompany.com.

“We are looking forward to the opportunities this development will bring to the citizens of Pike Road,” said Gordon Stone,
Mayor of the Town of Pike Road. “The Shops at Pike Road are an illustration of the planning for sustainable growth and
economic development our team continues to work toward in collaboration with landowners, citizens, and businesses.
We know our community is as excited as we are to welcome new retail and services to the Town of Pike Road.”

“We are proud to welcome Publix and all of the businesses that will call the Shops at Pike Road home,” said Charlie
Trotman, President, The Trotman Company, Inc. “The enthusiastic response we have received from the community and
local businesses reflects the way that local access to necessary retail and service-based commerce can help meet the
needs of the growing community.”

For more information or to schedule an interview, contact Turner Waddell by calling (864) 958-6577 or by emailing
turner@pikeroad.us.
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